
 

Please consider this letter a receipt of your gift. Your charitable contribution of  $5,000 received on 9/26/2017 is tax-

deductible to the extent allowed by law. The tax deductible portion of your gift is $4,250, which reflects the non-deductible 

fair market value of the event of $125 per person. Please consult your tax professional as to tax-deductibility of your 

contribution and retain this letter as a record of your gift.   

 

 

October 12, 2017 

 

David Kim  

The Bascom Group 

26 Corporate Park Ste 200 

Irvine, CA 92606-3115 

 

Dear Mr. Kim, 

 

Thank you for your contribution of $5000 towards the 2017 UNICEF Masquerade Ball. We are 

excited to see you masked on Friday, October 27
th
 at the Clifton’s Cafeteria for an unforgettable 

evening! On behalf of UNICEF Next Generation, please accept my sincere gratitude for your 

contribution.   

 

Thanks to your support, UNICEF is able to respond to all children’s needs and help ensure that 

the most vulnerable children are able to survive a natural disaster, to attend school, to regain their 

health, and to be protected against violence.  

  

Because of supporters like you, UNICEF is saving lives and building futures. Thank you for 

joining the U.S. Fund for UNICEF in putting children first, and get ready to dance the night away 

in celebration and support of UNICEF’s lifesaving work! 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Casey D. Rotter 

Director and Founder, UNICEF Next Generation 

 



 

No goods or services were provided in exchange for your gift, making it tax-deductible to the extent allowed by law. 

Please retain this letter as a record of your contribution. 

 
  

 

 


